
Village of Philo request.... 

 

Do you have a picture of Hazen Park in full swing; especially the 

playground equipment? The Village has applied for a grant for 

playground equipment and is in the running. Pictures of how busy the 

park gets and how much the equipment is used would help in the 

process. Please e-mail to janet@villageofphilo.com  

 

Another way to help would be a "testimonial" letter of request for new 

equipment. You can e-mail your statement/testimonial to 

janet@villageofphilo.com, drop it off at the office or mail to Village of 

Philo, PO Box 72.  

 

E-mail or call the office with any questions. 

 

Janet Decker 

Deputy Clerk 


